Jacob Paget

From: Chris Garton S 9(2)(3.)

Sent: Thursday, 6 June 2024 12:43 pm

To: Listed Projects

Cc: Anna Galvin; Callum McCallum; Shayne Elstob; S 9(2)(&) Fraser McCallum
Subject: RE: Query regarding Bream Bay Sand Extraction Project application

MFE CYBER SECURITY WARNING
This email originated from outside our organisation. Please take extra care when
clicking on any links or opening any attachments.

Kia ora Oliver,
Thanks for your email.

| can confirm that it is the full intent of the applicant to engage with all the groups that have applications for
customary marine title under the Marine and Coast Area (Takutai Moana) Act 2011 and other groups who may also
have an interest in this project in advance of lodging a full application for the project.

We are having regular and positive consultations with the local hapu Patuharakeke, and since applying to have this
project listed in Section 2A of the bill, we have had positive meetings with the other local hapu Te Parawhau and are
scheduled to meet the iwi Ngati Wai next week. We have emailed many of the other groups and will continue to do
so in an attempt to engage with them all. Northland Regional Council have just recently come back to us with their
updated list of all the groups that have made applications for customary marine title under the Marine and Coast
Area (Takutai Moana) Act 2011 in our application area and we are working through it.

Nga mihi | Regards

WCCALLy,,  CHRIS GARTON
ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGER

vs 9(2)(a)

GrouUP P O Box 71 031, Rosebank, Auckland 1348

WARNING

This email contains information that is CONFIDENTIAL and may be subject to LEGAL PRIVILEGE. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not peruse, use,
disseminate, distribute or copy this email or attachments. If you have received this in error, please notify us immediately by return email, or telephone (call us
collect) and delete this email. Further, what is expressed in this email are the views of the individual sender(s) and may not reflect the views of the McCallum
Group of companies.

From: Listed Projects <ListedProjects@mfe.govt.nz>

Sent: Wednesday, June 5, 2024 5:05 PM

To: Chris Garton S 9(2)(a)

Cc: Anna Galvin S 9(2)(@)

Subject: Query regarding Bream Bay Sand Extraction Project application

Good afternoon Christopher

Thank you for your application Fast-track Approvals Bill schedule 2A listing for the Bream Bay Sand
Extraction project. We are currently considering the application and have one request for clarification:

Under clause 16 of the Fast-track Approvals Bill, applicants are required to undertake engagement with
particular groups before lodging a referral application. Your application has identified a number of groups
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that have applications for customary marine title under the Marine and Coast Area (Takutai Moana Act)
2011. However the register of consultation attached to the application includes a number of other groups
identified, but does not include any of those groups specifically. Can you please confirm the applicant’s
intent that engagement with those groups (and others) will occur in advance of lodging a full application for
the project (should the project be listed in Schedule 2A of the Bill)?

Please provide feedback by 5pm tomorrow 6 June 2024.

Kind regards

Oliver Sangster

Ministry for the Environment | Manatl Mo Te Taiao





